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From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Dear Commissioners, 

Michale Daly <mdaly@aug.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 4:05 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark; Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner Polmann; 
Office of Commissioner Fay; Office of Commissioner Brown 
Net-Metering Works for Floridians 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 

Michale Daly 

Mr Michale Daly 
mdaly@aug.com 
11 O Frye Place Road 
East Palatka, FL 32131 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

dldestwolinska@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Douglas de Stwolinska 
<dldestwolinska@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 12:23 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Support Solar Choice in Florida - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

Its time to move forward with renewable energy projects and production in Florida. We should be a leader among the 
states in utilizing solar power at the residential level. 

The current net metering rule was good policy when it came into play and remains so now. Let's not mess this up. Let's 
grow this segment of the solar market by allowing citizens to choose to power their homes and businesses with Florida's 
number one natural resource, sunshine. 

There is a reason that the ballot initiative in 2016 was broadly supported. Florida citizens support the current successful 
net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Douglas de Stwolinska 
Winter Garden, FL 34787 
dldestwolinska@mac.com 
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Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

ch1134@everyactioncustom .com on behalfof Cindy Hamilton <ch1134 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 12:20 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Cindy Hamilton 
Orlando, FL 32812 
ch1134@aol.com 

1 



Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

rperkins@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Randall Perkins 
<rperkins@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 1 :06 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Randall Perkins 
Melbourne, FL 32934 
rperkins@cfl.rr.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

kymckenna13@everyactioncustom .com on behalf of Kylie McKenna <kymckenna13 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 12:53 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Kylie McKenna 
North Palm Beach, FL 33408 
kymckenna 13@gmail.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

lizeth.ocampo@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Lizeth Ocampo Beales 
<lizeth.ocampo@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 12:48 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

Remember where the money will be next year. 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Lizeth Ocampo Beales 
Melbourne, FL 32935 
lizeth.ocampo@gmail.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

erinhandy8@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Erin Handy <erinhandy8 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:20 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panel$ in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Erin Handy 
940 17th Ave N Jacksonville Beach, FL 32250-4833 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

mskeck84@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Heather Armbruster <mskeck84 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 12:53 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downtum has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. As a Floridian, we already pay an exorbitant amount for power. The credit we 
receive not only gives us a much needed break in utilities, it also helps to promote clean energy, such as solar power, and 
allows us to put energy back into the grid while producing less emissions. Taking this credit away will only benefit fossil 
fuel based companies and their greed for profit. It will also deter the growth of clean energy in our beautiful sunshine 
State. It is our responsibility to make sure that we lower our emissions and promote the development and use of clean, 
affordable energy. We strongly urge you to uphold current policies, such as net metering. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Heather Armbruster 
Gulf Breeze, FL 32563 
mskeck84@gmail.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

gr8smileandmore@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kyle Songer 
<gr8smileandmore@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:22 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Kyle Songer 
Tampa, FL 33673 
gr8smileandmore@gmail.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

bealbright@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Brent Albright 
<bealbright@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, September 17, 202011:21 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Brent Albright 
New Port Richey, FL 34655 
bealbright@gmail.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

john.42.cooke@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of John Cooke 
<john.42.cooke@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 1 :02 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
John Cooke 
Indialantic, FL 32903 
john.42.cooke@gmail.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

gmcroi@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of George Carnahan 
<gmcroi@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, September 17, 2020 11 :23 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I 100% support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
George Carnahan 
Fort Myers, FL 33966 
gmcroi@gmail.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Doreendb@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Doreen DiBiagio 
<Doreendb@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:22 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt people who have, at considerable cost, tried to do something positive for the planet. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Doreen DiBiagio 
724 Allendale Ct N Saint Petersburg, FL 33704-1207 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

ketchall@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Val Ketcham 
<ketchall@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 1:05 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Val Ketcham 
Tulsa, OK 74106 
ketchall@aol.com 
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Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

tonicitrusridge@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Mary Nast 
<tonicitrusridge@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 1 :03 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mary Nast 
2273 N Eustis Pt Hernando, FL 34442-5359 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

CBWALCUTT@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Christopher Walcutt 
<CBWALCUTT@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 12:20 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

Let me start by saying I have worked in the energy sector for almost 20 years and have seen what utilities have done to 
prevent consumers in this state and others (Arizona, New Mexico, Texas) from having equitable access to solar power for 
their homes and businesses. In the industry, it's known as "DERS" or Distributed Energy Resources (insiders refer to it as 
Disruptive Energy Resources because it takes money from the utilities). 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Christopher Walcutt 
14137 Deep Lake Dr Orlando, FL 32826-3530 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

paradiseswim05@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Lee Webber <paradiseswim05 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, September 18, 20201:14 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Lee Webber 
125 7th St Apt 3 Jupiter, FL 33458-5704 
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Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

andyb1027@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Andy Hulett Hulett <andyb1027 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 12:16 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Andy Hulett Hulett 
Saint Petersburg, FL 33709 
andyb1027@gmail.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

paulholl@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Paul Holleran 
<paulholl@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:22 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Paul Holleran 
4280 NW 74th St Coconut Creek, FL 33073-3105 

1 



Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

skipmroz@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Walter Mroz 
<skipmroz@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:19 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVI D-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Walter Mroz 
1162 Lynbrook St NW Palm Bay, FL 32907-7615 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

mlafuente@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Mario Lafuente 
<mlafuente@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 1:01 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mario Lafuente 
Hialeah, FL 33015 
m lafuente@outlook.com 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

dbmckeever@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Elizabeth McKeever 
<d bmckeever@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 12:50 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribu,te to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Elizabeth McKeever 
434 Campbell St Port Charlotte, FL 33953-1603 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

XtheEdgeX@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Randy Edge 
<XtheEdgeX@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 12:51 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Randy Edge 
Lady Lake, FL 32159 
XtheEdgeX@comcast.net 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

pammcvety@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Pam McVety 
<pammcvety@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 12:20 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Pam McVety 
2012 Middlewood Dr Tallahassee, FL 32312-2425 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

sydneyhilt247@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Sydney Hilt <sydneyhilt247 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 12:20 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Sydney Hilt 
Sarasota, FL 34243 
sydneyh ilt24 ?@outlook.com 

1 



Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

macgreiner@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Simon Meyer 
<macgreiner@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 12:17 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Simon Meyer 
Sebastian, FL 32958 
macgreiner@gmail.com 

1 



Hon Wan 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

JUDEL68@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of TIM JUDELSOHN <JUDEL68 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, September 17, 2020 9:22 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
TIM JUDELSOHN 
Philadelphia, PA 19111 
JUDEL68@yahoo.com 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

stuelliott33@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Stuart Elliott <stuelliott33 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 12:22 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Stuart Elliott 
2100 N Ocean Blvd Fort Lauderdale, FL 33305-1934 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

olbeanerdoll@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Josephine Villamarzo 
<ol beanerdoll@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 12:18 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Josephine Villamarzo 
5227 Hawk Dr Holiday, FL 34690-2132 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

jimg.gorman@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of James Gorman 
<ji mg. gorman@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, September 17, 2020 9:22 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
James Gorman 
Fort Myers, FL 33908 
jimg.gorman@gmail.com 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

drsu@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of august zimmerman 
<drsu@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, September 17, 2020 11 :20 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
august zimmerman 
4097 W Breckenridge Ct Beverly Hills, FL 34465-4663 

1 



Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

jennifergwilliamson@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jennifer Williamson 
<jennifergwilliamson@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:20 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

It sounds to me like deciding to decrease the benefits of net metering in Florida is focusing on big business rather than 
what will benefit the people of florida. 
Net metering benefits in multiple ways. We are already suffering economically and this removes one more financial 
benefit to cudtomers. Second, less people will move to clean energy and the world is struggling to reverse environmental 
global issues. 

Our current net metering rule all 
Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Jennifer Williamson 
Boise, ID 83713 
jennifergwilliamson@hotmail.com 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

carlkaiserman@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Carl Kaiserman 
<carlkaiserman@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 12:21 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. And I depend on cost reductions for my net metering . 

Sincerely, 
Carl Kaiserman 
4515 S Highway A1A Melbourne Bch, FL 32951-3614 

1 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

lib224@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Charles Hurd <lib224@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, September 17, 2020 9:22 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Charles Hurd 
Bradenton, FL 34209 
lib224@gmail.com 

1 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

llb876@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Laurie Brown <llb876@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:22 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Laurie Brown 
1422 Tanager Dr Orlando, FL 32803-2460 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

aesanchz@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Antonio Sanchez 
<aesanchz@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:20 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Antonio Sanchez 
18384 NW 61AVE Miami, FL 33015 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

angelpalacios13@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Angel Palacios <angelpalacios13 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, September 17, 2020 11 :20 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida'.s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Angel Palacios 
Miami, FL 33134 
angelpalacios 13@gmail.com 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

bradysama@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Sean Brady 
<bradysama@everyactioncustom.com > 
Thursday, September 17, 2020 11:17 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark., 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Sean Brady 
Miami, FL 33138 
bradysama@gmail .com 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

manettefreas@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Manette Freas 
<manettefreas@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, September 17, 2020 11: 17 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Manette Freas 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33315 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

mckennagirlsfl@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Ann McKenna 
<mckennagirlsfl@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 12:19 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

PLEASE do not roll back solar. In these current times with storms & fires, it's so very important that we harness nature vs 
ruin it. 

FLORIDA must be FORWARD thinking as a state!!! 

FPL is & remains profitable (& they deserve to make a profit as a corporation) HOWEVER, we MUST begin to be more 
self sufficient as households & a state. 

Energy & water are the 2 things that must utilize breakthoughs in technology wherever & whenever possible. 

That's how the wheel was invented. Can you imagine ever going back??? 

Sincerely, 
Ann McKenna 
North Palm Beach, FL 33408 
mckennagirlsfl@gmail.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

frederic.berthiaume1@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Frederic Berthiaume 
<frederic. berth iau me 1 @everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 1 :06 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Frederic Berthiaume· 
Dunedin, FL 34698 
frederic.berthiaume1@gmail.com 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Leaderence@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Lea Derence 
< Leaderence@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 12:18 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Lea Derence 
3433 Tortuga Way Naples, FL 34105-2771 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

carolynmurphey@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Carolyn Murphey 
<carolynmurphey@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, September 17, 2020 9:20 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVI D-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Carolyn Murphey 
PO Box 333 Bokeelia, FL 33922-0333 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

emailtomb2b@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Thomas Bennett 
<emailtomb2b@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 12:16 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Thomas Bennett 
Cedar Key, FL 32625 
emailtomb2b@gmail.com 
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Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

shmigget@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Christopher Dellario 
<shmigget@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 12:17 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Christopher Dellario 
Nottingham, NH 03290 
shmigget@gmail.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

rockygirlx@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Caitlynn Dull 
<rockygirlx@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 12:51 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Caitlynn Dull 
North Fort Myers, FL 33917 
rockygirlx@gmail.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

gentry1955@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Edward White <gentry1955 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:21 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Edward White 
5225 Montserrat Dr Lakeland, FL 33812-4084 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

melfreeman61@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Mel Freeman <melfreeman61 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 12:21 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

In my opinion efforts to roll back Florida's solar energy policy to increase profits for a few, at the expense of many, and the 
future and health of the planet is unconscionable. The voters of Florida saw through the shenanigans with the 
ambiguously worded Amendment 1 in 2016 and said no. This votor will be paying close attention to your actions today 
and in the future. Just do the right thing, put your efforts toward finding a win-win situation for utilities, shareholders, solar 
energy and our planet. 

Sincerely, 
Mel Freeman 
New Port Richey, FL 34655 
melfreeman61@gmail.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

victorpr20@everyactioncustom .com on behalf of Victor Perez <victorpr20 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 1 :06 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Victor Perez 
Wesley Chapel, FL 33543 
victorpr20@hotmail.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

caterinacicenia@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Caterina Cicenia 
<caterinacicenia@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 1: 16 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Caterina Cicenia 
Miami, FL 33130 
caterinacicenia@yahoo.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

jakub.kudlacz@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jakub Kudlacz 
<jakub.kudlacz@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, September 17, 2020 9:20 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Jakub Kudlacz 
Saint Augustine, FL 32095 
jakub.kudlacz@gmail .com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

russ72578@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Russell Miller <russ72578 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, September 18, 2020 1: 15 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Russell Miller 
Lake Worth. FL 33467 
russ 72578@gmail.com 
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